
Mongolia Hate Crime Report 2023
Information contained in this report was compiled as part of ODIHR’s 2023 Hate Crime Report.

For more information, including on previous years’ reporting, please visit: hatecrime.osce.org/mongolia

For more information about ODIHR’s Hate Crime Report, visit: hatecrime.osce.org/our-methodology

Summary
Mongolia regularly reports on hate crimes to ODIHR.

Hate crime data collection in Mongolia

Support for hate crime victims in Mongolia

Hate crime capacity building in Mongolia

Mongolia's hate crime legislation

ODIHR’s Key Observation
ODIHR recognizes Mongolia's efforts to report hate crime information to ODIHR. However, based on the available
information, it observes that Mongolia does not collect data and statistics on hate crime. In addition, ODIHR observes that
Mongolia would benefit from raising awareness among and building the capacity of criminal justice officials to address hate
crime.

https://hatecrime.osce.org/mongolia
https://hatecrime.osce.org/our-methodology
https://hatecrime.osce.org/national-frameworks-mongolia#dataCollection
https://hatecrime.osce.org/national-frameworks-mongolia#victimSupport
https://hatecrime.osce.org/national-frameworks-mongolia#capacityBuilding
https://hatecrime.osce.org/hate-crime-legislation-mongolia


Official Data

Year Hate crimes recorded by police Prosecuted Sentenced

2023 0 0 0



National Developments
In January 2023, the government of Mongolia presented a draft bill on the 'Protection of the rights of citizens' on social

media' and the parliament passed the law two days later, on 20 January 2023. There was widespread concern in the public

regarding the potential applications of the law. As a result, the provisions were vetoed by parliament



Incidents reported by civil society
No data reported to ODIHR.

View civil society incidents for Mongolia, 2023

https://hatecrime.osce.org/incidents?country=MN&year=2023

